From: Bill Baker [mailto:lakestevensairporter@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 4:09 PM
To: Gomez, David (UTC)
Cc: dwiley@williamskastner.com
Subject: fuel charge inquiry. C-1048

Mr. Gomez:
Thank-you for sending me the fuel charge inquiry. I spoke with my attorney, Dave wiley which he recommended I e-mail you to advise that we have never utilized the WUTC fuel charge mechanism and thus the fuel charge data inquiry is not pertinent to our companies operations. We do believe as a principle however that carriers who are interested in justifying its use for thier own operations should continue to have that option should they elect to request that review approval from the Commision        Thank-You,
                                                            William J Baker
                                                           Pres. Lake Stevens Airporter

